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The ARD for Technical Services

The OIC, PENR Officer

QUERRY OF THE OFFICE OF REP. WILBERT T. LEE 
REGARDING DENR’S BUDGET ON SALT INDUSTRY 
RELATED ACTIVITIES

Forwarded is the memorandum dated January 16, 2023 of CENRO Sablayan regarding 
querry of the office of the Representative Wilbert T. Lee regarding DENR’s budget on Salt 
Industry related activities.
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